Date

Patients Name

Address

City, State, Zip

Dear (patient)


We missed you in the office on (day & date).  I hope all is well and that nothing is seriously wrong.


If, in the future, you realize that you won’t be able to make a dental appointment, we would really appreciate it if you could give us a call and let us know at least 48 hours in advance, whenever possible.  In this way, we can fill the slot of time that we set-aside specifically for you with an appointment for another patient.  


Dr. Marut wants to prevent as many dental problems as possible and keep your treatment current.  If you’ll call me right away, I’ll get you scheduled for a new appointment.

Sincerely,

Samantha Miller

Account Manager

